
Methodist Home for Children Sunday

YOUR CHECKLIST
Methodist Home for Children is deeply grateful for your church’s recognition of MHC Sunday. We know this is a 

busy time, so we’re sharing a checklist to help you plan:

■ MHC Sunday offering envelopes (based on your average weekly attendance).

■ Posters to hang in your church January and February. These let your congregation know that MHC Sunday is coming.

■ Bulletin inserts (two-sided, copy-ready) for Sunday services.

■ A Mission Moment story.

■ Speakers: MHC staff or board members can talk about the ministry of Methodist Home for Children for 5 minutes or 

15 minutes, depending on the needs of your service.

Questions and speaker requests: Contact Jennifer Cooper at 888.305.4321, ext. 305 or jcooper@mhfc.org. 
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Sample text for bulletin, newsletter or website:

Methodist Home for Children Sunday
February 11, 2018

The families served by Methodist Home for Children 

are those whom God has entrusted to our care. Their 

stories might be messy, the details might be complicated,

but it’s all so simple in the context of our faith: Every

child deserves a safe, loving home. On Methodist 

Home for Children Sunday, your gifts will bless 

someone in need of merciful compassion 

and care.
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